
Annex - Reasons for not providing information 
 
The Scottish Government does not hold the information requested 
The Scottish Government does not have the information you have asked for because the Scottish 
Government is not responsible for preparing a report on Exercise Holly. The Animal and Plant Health 
Agency may have the information you are looking for. 
 
As such, I hereby provide you with formal notice under section 17(1) of FOISA that the Scottish 
Government does not have the information you have requested. 


